
 

We’ve all had a great time at our Cultural Exploration 

sessions: Willow class showed us how to make French 

‘wine’, Pine Class took us to the Playa del Maryhill, 

Oak Class celebrated Brazil, Hawthorn Poland, Rowan 

China and Thistle Mexico – we have been around the 

world! 

How amazing is our 

Totem Pole?  Pupils 

created this 

collaborative piece 

at Outdoor Tuesday 

with Julie, Joni and 

with Raine in Art.  

We love it!  

Key Dates: 
08 June – Leavers’ Dinner 
14 June – Parent Forum 4 ‘Unlocking Creativity’ at 
1.45pm; also, Education Scotland Recovery Visit 
15 June – Taxis to Troon 
17 June –Summer Celebration at 1.30pm 
24 June – School closes for summer break at 2.30pm 
17 August – school re-opens for pupils 
 

Summer Information:  As soon as school 

closes for summer, there will be essential 

work on the school roof getting underway.  

This means that when pupils return, two 

classes will be accommodated in Portacabins 

in the car park, which will be closed. I will 

write to all families over the summer with 

more detailed info.   

We are 
aware of ongoing  

traffic issues on Maryhill   
Road – please do report any  
challenges you experience 

when visiting the school; we are  
trying hard to improve things. 



 

Please do get in touch if you have any 

suggestions or queries. Either speak to 

your child’s class teacher, or contact 

me on 0141 9462050 or at 

Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  

Best wishes,                      
Catriona Campbell (Head of Education) 

Learners have been working hard to boost 

their independence. Josh and Ethan making 

pizza, above, and Jack out for a local walk ♥ 

Your feedback:  Thank you to everyone 

who has returned our recent 

questionnaires; your views shape how we 

develop our school, and it really means a 

lot to us.  It would also be really helpful if 

you could take a few minutes to complete 

our PEF survey (enclosed) as we plan for 

next year’s activities.  If you want more 

information, just get in touch. 

We raised 

£117.17 for the 

DEC Ukraine 

Appeal – well 

done everyone! 

Getting back to ‘normal’ – Thomas 

doing a litter pick as part of our Eco 

School work, above; Nathan using up 

energy at Glasgow Green, below right; 

and Conor loving Assembly in the Hall 
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